
Parish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish Councils    
    

    

St. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish Council    
 

Todd Ray, Chair      270-496-4407 

Marie Barr, Vice Chair      270-496-4100 

Jesse Smith      270-945-5212 

Marvin Stull      270-496-4123 

Anna Swanson      270-496-4344 

Jeff Smith, Administration      270-496-4664 

Brenda Redman, Service      270-496-4329 

Kathy Shacklett, Worship/Office      270-945-6128 

    

    

    

    

St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish Council    
 

 

Jeremy Stull, Chair              270-547-2287 

Kelly Medley, Vice Chair             270-998-1452 

Shirley Beavin, Worship/Secretary            270-496-4130 

Cheryl Harley               270-497-4213 

Margaret McCoy              270-496-4587 

Anna Barr               270-497-4746 

Bobby Stith               270-668-3369 

Mike Harley, Administration             270-497-4213 

Lana Goodwin, Formation             502-235-4784 

Karen Benock, Service              270-497-4227 

Kathy Shacklett, Parish Office             270-945-6128 

 

 

ST. THERESA OF AVILA 

9245 Rhodelia Road 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4362 office 

Email: sttheresa@bbtel.com 

www.sttheresarhodelia.org 

270-496-4416 fax 

 

 

Rev. George Illikkal, Pastor 
Email: gillikkal@gmail.com 

Phone: 270-496-4333 

 

 

 

Deacon Greg & Shirley Beavin 

Email: Greg.Beavin@kyfb.com 

Home: 270-496-4130   Work: 270-422-3979 

Cell: 270-668-6923 

ST. MARY MAGDALEN  

OF PAZZI 

P.O. Box 110, 110 Highway 376 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4333 office 

Email: stmarymag@bbtel.com 

www.stmarypayneville.org 

270-496-4790 fax 

St. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish Staff    
 

Office Manager, Kathy Shacklett, Cell: 270-945-6128 

Email - stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

 

Religious Education & Youth Ministry Coordinator, 
Susan McCoy    Phone: 270-496-4587                             
 

Maintenance, Kevin Barr  
St. Mary 270-496-4333     St. Theresa 270-496-4362 

 

Music and Funeral Coordinator, Tammy Cashman  
Phone: 270-668-5899      Email - ktfarms@bbtel.com 

 

Tech Support, Joe Humphrey  
Email: joe@heartlandcommunicate.com 

 

Parish Hall Rental  
St. Theresa - 270-496-4362      St. Mary-270-496-4333 

Parish Hall Phone 

St. Theresa - 270-496-4440   St. Mary - 270-496-9435  
 

Office Hours 

 

St. Mary - Monday & Wednesday     8:30 am to 4:30 pm       
St. Theresa - Tuesday & Thursday   8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday at noon. 
Email bulletin announcements to the parish office.  
stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

Responsorial Psalm: “The Lord is kind and merciful.”  

Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments     
(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)    

 

Sacraments of Initiation—Baptism, First Communion, Confirmation: Please contact the parish office: St. Mary’s  
at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the parish office:  St. Mary’s  at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or 
St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick: Contact Fr. George at 270-496-4333 or e-mail: gillikkal@gmail.com 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before the weekend Masses: Saturday at St. Theresa from 5:15 to 5:45 pm and on 
Sunday at St. Mary from 7:45 to 8:15 am and at St. Theresa following the 10:30 am Mass, upon request.   

 

September 17, 2017September 17, 2017September 17, 2017September 17, 2017    
    

TwentyTwentyTwentyTwenty----fourth Sundayfourth Sundayfourth Sundayfourth Sunday    
in Ordinary Timein Ordinary Timein Ordinary Timein Ordinary Time 

Listen to Meade County Catholic Radio    
WLHN 95.3 FM 

Website: www.meadecountycatholicradio.com 



St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

 

Monday          8:30 am     Gerald Livers + 
Wednesday    8:30 am     Lawrence, Joe & Bernadette Pike + 
Sunday         8:30 am     Kelly Wathen + 

Weekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass Schedule    
 

Saturday, 6:00 pm at St. Theresa 

            (July through December)             

 6:00 pm at St. Mary 
                               (January through June) 
                                          

Sunday,   8:30 am at St. Mary 

Sunday, 10:30 am at St. Theresa 

St. Theresa Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

 

Tuesday 8:30 am Amelia Barr + 
Thursday 8:30 am Joe Ed Ray + 
Saturday 6:00 pm    St. Theresa & St. Mary Parishioners 
Sunday       10:30 am    Deceased of Miller/Manning Families + 

    

What’s Happening this WeekWhat’s Happening this WeekWhat’s Happening this WeekWhat’s Happening this Week    
 

Monday, September 18th 

9am-1pm & 5-9 pm Eucharistic Adoration at St. Mary 

 

Wednesday, September 20th 

6:30 pm Religious Ed. Classes - Grades K - 12  
 

6:30 pm R.C.I.A. at St. Mary Gathering Space 

 

Thursday, September 21st 
7:00 pm Music Rehearsal at St. Mary Church 

 

Friday, September 22nd 

7:00 pm St. Mary Bingo in Parish Hall 
 

Saturday, September 23rd 

7:30 am Men’s Prayer Group at St. Mary  
 

Sunday, September 24 

4:00 to 5:30 pm Youth Group Meeting in Youth Center 
 

Sacrament of BaptismSacrament of BaptismSacrament of BaptismSacrament of Baptism    
 

Congratulations to Gabriel and Gregory Schutt, 
sons of Aaron & Carrie Schutt, who were baptized at 
St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi on August 20th. 

 

Sacrament of MarriageSacrament of MarriageSacrament of MarriageSacrament of Marriage    
 

Congratulations to Christopher and Billie Weick 
Brown who were married at St. Theresa on Saturday, 
September 9th. May God bless them with many years 
of love and happiness!  

    

Stewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of Treasure    
  

St. Mary Weekly goal                                                        2,700.00 

September 10th collection                                            1,979.10 

OVER/UNDER minimum weekly goal                                  720.90 

 

Cemetery Fund         40.00 
 

Special collection for Hurricane Harvey victims          2,414.00 

 

St. Theresa Weekly Goal                                                 2,500.00 

September 10th Collection                                             1,123.70   
OVER/UNDER minimum weekly goal                               1,376.30    

 

Special collection for Hurricane Harvey victims           $854.25 

 

Thank you for your stewardship sacrifice… 
it IS appreciated! 

Ministers for September 23 & 24 at St. Theresa 

 

Lectors 

Sat    6:00 pm  Marie Barr 
Sun 10:30 am  Chris Brown & Karen Greco 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Sat     6:00 pm   Pat Barr & volunteer 
Sun  10:30 am  David Barr & Donna Knott  
 

Homebound Minister 
 David Barr  
 

Altar Servers 

Sat  6:00 pm  Jace & Jesse Beavin 

Sun 10:30 am   Vance Pickering & Brandon Barentine  
 

Gift Bearers 
 

Sat    6:00 pm  Volunteers 

Sun 10:30 am  Children’s Church  
 

Fatima Statue   
 

  September 17 - Ralph & Elaine Miller 
 

 September 24 - Ralph & Elaine Miller 

Ministers for September 24 at St. Mary 

 

Lectors 
 

Sun 8:30 am  Aaron Pierce & Lana Goodwin 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 
 

Sun 8:30 am Teri Wathen, Jeff Stull, 
     Debbie Pickering, Teri Pierce 

 

Altar Servers 
 

Sun 8:30 am   Allie & Grace Mattingly  
 

Gift Bearers 
 

Sun 8:30 am  Children’s Church 

 

Fatima Statue    
 

 September 17 - Donnie & Alene Clark 

 

      September 24 - Rose Clark 

 

4th Friday Bingo 

September 22, 2017 

 

Manager: Juanita Hall Workers: Darlene Livers, Rebecca 
Cashman, Andrew Goins, Bobby & Deloris Stith and anyone 
else that would like to help.  
  
Volunteers are always needed at St. Mary Friday Night 
Bingo. If you would like to help, please come at 6 p.m. and 
talk to the bingo manager.  



Catholic Higher Education CollectionCatholic Higher Education CollectionCatholic Higher Education CollectionCatholic Higher Education Collection    
 

Today, our parishes will take up a special second collection 
for Catholic Higher Education. Catholic colleges and 
universities strive to form students in the spirit of faith and 
educate them in the richness of the Catholic intellectual 
tradition. This collection supports the Catholic University of 
America as well as the two Catholic universities in our 
Archdiocese—Spalding University & Bellarmine University. 
Please be generous.  
 

St. Theresa Picnic FollowSt. Theresa Picnic FollowSt. Theresa Picnic FollowSt. Theresa Picnic Follow----up Meetingup Meetingup Meetingup Meeting    
 

There will be a St. Theresa Picnic Follow-up 
Meeting on September 17 after the 10:30 a.m. Mass 
in Johnson Hall. If you have any questions, concerns, 

ideals for improvement, etc., please try to attend this meeting. 
  

Life in the Spirit SeminarLife in the Spirit SeminarLife in the Spirit SeminarLife in the Spirit Seminar    
 

Looking for a jumpstart or a way to deepen 
your relationship with Christ? Want to learn 
more about the Holy Spirit? Why not join us this 
fall for a six week Life in the Spirit Seminar, 
sponsored by the Archdiocese of Louisville Office of Faith 
Formation. It’s only a 6 night commitment! The program is 
open to every parish in the archdiocese. Take advantage 
of it being so close! Tuesday evenings from 6:30-8:30, 
beginning September 19, at Saint John’s in Brandenburg. 
The cost is only $15 per person. For more information, 
contact Monica Lucas 270-422-2196, mlucas@bbtel.com. 
 

Youth Group MeetingYouth Group MeetingYouth Group MeetingYouth Group Meeting    
 

Susan McCoy has taken over the 
position of Youth Minister for St. Mary 
Magdalen and St. Theresa Youth. There 
will be a meeting for the Youth Group on 
Sunday, September 24th, at the Youth Building at St. Mary 
from 4:00 to 5:30 p.m. Please come, bring ideas, things 
you want to see happening and concerns. We are looking 
forward to starting up again and are encouraging all of our 
youth and parents to join us.  
 

Special Collection for Hurricane IrmaSpecial Collection for Hurricane IrmaSpecial Collection for Hurricane IrmaSpecial Collection for Hurricane Irma    
 

Hurricane Irma has caused massive destruction in 
Florida and the Caribbean. We can support our 
brothers and sisters in these areas through 
monetary donations that will be used to 

specifically support the Diocese of Saint Thomas in the Virgin 
Island, recovery efforts of Catholic Charities, and efforts to 
provide pastoral and rebuilding support to the impacted 
dioceses through the United States Conference of Bishops.  
We will take up a special second collection next weekend, 
September 23/24 to help the victims of Hurricane Irma. 
Checks should include the notation: 2017 Hurricane Irma 
Collection and should be made payable to the 
Archdiocese of Louisville. Donations can also be sent 
directly to the Archdiocese at: Archdiocese of Louisville, 
Attn: Finance Office, P.O. Box 32533, Louisville, KY 
40232-2533.  

Priest Installation/BiPriest Installation/BiPriest Installation/BiPriest Installation/Bi----Centennial KickCentennial KickCentennial KickCentennial Kick----offoffoffoff    
 

St. Theresa will be celebrating 200 years in 2018. On 
Sunday, October 15, 2017, Archbishop Joseph Kurtz will 
preside at the 10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Theresa and install 
Rev. George S. Illikkal as pastor of St. Theresa of Avila 
and St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi for the next six years. 
St. Theresa will also kick off the beginning of the Bi-
Centennial celebration with a balloon launch followed by 
a reception. On Sunday, October 14, 2018, St. Theresa 
will celebrate 200 years at the 10:30 a.m. Mass. Please 
mark your calendars so you can join us in this joyous 
occasion!  

    

Note of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of Thanks    
 

We want to thank everyone who attended the Harvest 
Prayer Service on September 7th. Of the students 
attending from our Religious Ed. program, the 9th/10th 
grade class had the highest in attendance and because of 
some creativity on Madison Fackler’s part, the 1st grade 
class donated the highest number of items. All told, the 
students donated 72 items to the Meade County Food 
Pantry. We are so proud of all our kids and community.  

    

St. Romuald Parish MissionSt. Romuald Parish MissionSt. Romuald Parish MissionSt. Romuald Parish Mission    
 

Know and Proclaim your Faith! You are invited to hear 
Catholic Lay Evangelist Mike Cumbie, speak as he 
conducts a nightly parish mission October 15 - 17 from 
6:00 to 7:00 pm CST, at St. Romuald Catholic Church, 394 
N. Hwy 259, Hardinsburg, KY 40143. For more 
information, please call 270-756-2356.  

    

Wedding Anniversary CelebrationWedding Anniversary CelebrationWedding Anniversary CelebrationWedding Anniversary Celebration    
 

Archbishop Joseph Kurtz warmly invites couples 
celebrating their 30, 40, 50, 60 & 60+ years wedding 
anniversary in 2017 to join others in the Archdiocese for a 
Mass of Thanksgiving at the Cathedral of the Assumption, 
433 So. Fifth Street on Sunday, October 22, at 2:00 p.m. 
Family members are also invited to the celebration. Each 
couple will receive a certificate commemorating the 
occasion. Registration is required. Please call the parish 
office to register by Thursday, October 5th.  

 

Father Al WilsonFather Al WilsonFather Al WilsonFather Al Wilson    
 

Please note: Father Al Wilson has been moved to the 
Nazareth Home due to health issues. His address is 2000 
Newburg Road, Louisville, KY 40205.  
 

Clothes Closet VolunteersClothes Closet VolunteersClothes Closet VolunteersClothes Closet Volunteers    
 

The Meade County Clothes Closet exist to help families in 
need and depends on volunteers to help staff it. St. 
Theresa and St. Mary Churches are asked to volunteer the 
week of October 16-21. If you would be interested in 
helping, please contact Darlene Livers at 270-496-4571. 
Volunteers are needed at any time that is convenient for 
you. Come and volunteer any time you wish. The schedule 
is a means to have someone helping at specific times. 
Thank you for your continued support!  
 



TwentyTwentyTwentyTwenty----fourth Sunday in Ordinary Timefourth Sunday in Ordinary Timefourth Sunday in Ordinary Timefourth Sunday in Ordinary Time    
 

“None of us lives for oneself, and no one dies for oneself. 
For if we live, we live for the Lord, and if we die, we die 
for the Lord; so then, whether we live or die, we are the 
Lord’s.”                                                      Romans 14:7-8 

 

The message is clear; we belong to God alone. All that a 
steward does is therefore done for the Lord. Whenever 
we assist others, we are God’s own messenger, bringing 
his presence to those we serve.  
 

Fatima 2017Fatima 2017Fatima 2017Fatima 2017    
 

The Marian Congress invites you to celebrate 
the 100th Anniversary of the Apparition of 
Our Lady of Fatima. The event will be hosted 
on the campus of Saint Joseph Parish in 
Bowling Green, KY on Friday, October 13 
from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. The date marks the 
100th anniversary of the sixth apparition of 
Our Lady to Francisco, Jacinta, and Lucia in Fatima, 
Portugal. The keynote speaker is Bishop William F. Medley, 
DD. The Bishop’s presentation will focus on the importance 
and relevance of the Fatima events in our own day and 
time. The evening will also include a Crowning of Mary 
ceremony, a candle-lit procession with Our Lady of Fatima 
Statue, a Eucharistic Holy Hour with Solemn Benediction, 
Confessions and a reception.  
 

    

Catholic Enrichment CenterCatholic Enrichment CenterCatholic Enrichment CenterCatholic Enrichment Center    
 

CEC Open House - The Catholic Enrichment 
Center will host an Open House on Tuesday, 
October 10, from 5:30 to 7:45 p.m. If you are 
curious about what gives life to the CEC, join us 

for our Open House where we will showcase the various 
programs and activities that are offered throughout the 
year. Light refreshments will be served. The Center is 
located at 3146 West Broadway, Louisville, KY For more 
information, please call the Catholic Enrichment Center at 
502-776-0262.   
 

Let’s Talk About It - “Of course I talk to myself, but 
occasionally I just need someone to talk to who is a good 
listener and has some expert advice.” The Catholic 
Enrichment Center is offering counseling sessions free of 
charge for individuals and groups to provide people with the 
opportunity to sit, talk, and explore their story in a non-

judgmental, safe, and approachable atmosphere. The 
Center is located at 3146 West Broadway, Louisville, KY. 
This program is a collaborative effort between the Louisville 
Seminary Counseling Training Center and the Catholic 
Enrichment Center. For more information call the CEC at 
502-776-0262 or call 502-608-7640 to schedule an 
appointment.  
 

 

Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                            September 17, 2017 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 

 

Sirach 27:30—28:7 

Romans 14:7-9 

Matthew 18:21-35 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 24 

 

Isaiah 55:6-9 

Philippians 1:20c-24, 27a 

Matthew 20:1-16a 

 

 

Internet Site for Liturgy Readings: 
www.nccbuscc.org/nab 

Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..    
 

Tom Benock, Ken Stovall, Sr., Dennis Staples,  
Lucye Tate-Stupak, Chad Vessels, Tommy Money,  

Angela Smith, Elizabeth Hellhake, Bobby Barr, Darryl Staples, 
Louis Manning, Bruce & Tina Whitman 

 

Note: Prayers cards are available in the back of church with a complete 
list of the sick and homebound in need of our prayers.  Please contact 
Kathy at the parish office to have names put on or taken off of the 
prayer list or email stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com.  

HOSPITAL AND HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

      PARISH DISPATCHERS 

 

St. Mary :  Lois Fackler 270-422-2884 

 

St. Theresa:  Brenda Redman 270-496-4329 

If you know someone who is ill, been admitted to the hospital, in 
need of a home visit or food, you are asked to notify our dispatcher. 
Likewise, volunteers are needed to visit those in the hospital, 
make home visits, send cards or prepare or deliver food. Please 
contact the dispatcher listed above or call the parish office, if you 
would like to help. This ministry is not simply for our parishioners but 
also for all in our community. 

Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the 
hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and 
those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers!     

Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention     
for the Weekfor the Weekfor the Weekfor the Week    

For the grace to forgive those who have 
wronged us: that God will free our hearts to 

forgive others as God forgives us 


